Rates Rebate Scheme - Reminder

The closing date for 2009/2010 rates rebate
applications is 5pm, Wednesday, June 30, 2010.

If you are an owner of a residential property or pay
the rates for one and were living at the property on
July 1, 2009 with an individual income of less than
$21,180.00 then you may be eligible for a rebate.
The maximum rates rebate an applicant can apply
for is $550.00.

For all enquiries and application forms, please
contact the customer services team on 07 878 0800
or 0800 932 4357, or alternatively visit the Waitomo
District Council located on Queen St, Te Kuiti.
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